
This year marks the 80th anniversary of the end of WW2.

As  part  of  our  annual  fundraising  for  the  Royal  British 
Legion’s Poppy Appeal, we are organising a wreath making 
demonstration to take place in the Village  Hall.  We have 
found a very talented lady locally who would love to share 
with  you  what  you  need  in  order  to  create  a  beautiful 
wreath or table piece for every occasion. You might unearth 
an undiscovered talent!

The demonstration will last approximately 1-1½ hours and 
will  be  followed  by  delicious  homemade  cakes,  teas  and 
coffee which is included in your donation. We would need 
to receive monies beforehand.

In order for us to secure the event we need to gauge the 
interest by confirming the numbers.

If you do wish to attend, please could you let us know by 
sending an email to talking.gardens@btinternet.com. If you 
do not  have access  to email,  just  let  Shelagh,  Jackie  or  Jo 
know.

Date: Saturday, November 1st.
Demonstration:  1:30 - 3:00 pm
Teas & coffees: 3:00- 5.00 pm
Place: Village Hall, Ridlington
Cost: £20.00 pp.

Anyone who wants to come along after the demonstration to 
enjoy tea and cake is most welcome. Arrivals from 3:00 pm 
onwards,  we  would  kindly  ask  a  contribution  towards 
supporting the RBL Poppy Appeal of £7.00 pp.

So save the date and let us know by September 20th,  if you 
would like to join us.

Many thanks,
Shelagh, Jackie, Jo
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